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Howls of the Week 
Distance Learning has begun and is in full 
swing this week. Remember, that students 
see all of their classes on Monday. On 
Tuesday, its Period 1A - Period 3A, 
Wednesday Period 4A - Period 6A, 
Thursday Period 1B - Period 3B, and Friday 
Period 4B - Period 6B. All students have 
asynchronous learning time in the afternoon 
from 1:15 - 2:50. With Panther Community, 
students should be engaged in their 
learning throughout the regular school day, 
in addition to any homework and 
independent reading. 

Next Week’s Howling 
Labor day is Monday, September 7th, so it 
is a holiday and there will be no school. We 
encourage students and families to 
disconnect, relax, and enjoy the long 
weekend. Next week will start with Period 
1A on Tuesday morning, but not before 
Panther Community at 8:40! See you all 
there! 

Highlighting our Howlers 
Great job in the chat during Panther 
Community Time! Keep it up! We are really 
enjoying our Panther Community time with 
you all. The games and quizzes are a great 
way to connect with one another, so expect 
more Kahoot and “Name that Tune”! 

We also have received a number of photos 
of students in masks, and their learning 
spaces. We will be sure include some of the 
pictures in Panther Community time in a 
slide show, throughout distance learning. 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements and the 
Remote Learning Student Survey 

• All information around Remote learning 
can be found here (on our webpage) 

• Back to School Night is Thursday, 
September 17th at 6:00PM 

• 6th Grade Parent Chat is Thursday, 
September 24th at 6:30PM 

https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

